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Members who played in February Doubles Social:

Participants in the CCWTA League: 



 

With the mixed doubles club championships winding down now is the

time to think about who your partner is going to be for the doubles

tournaments. Category's range from 2.5 to 7.5. Signups are on the

bulletin board or contact me directly at tennis@worthingtoncc.net. 

Last week's interclub matches:

Monday the 3.5 men lost one – three, but there were two matches that

were significant the first one was Tom Fleming and Bob Conboy losing in

third set marathon match. The other epic match was a victory by Jim 

Gelhaar-Jim Kushner also in a third set tiebreaker. The 2.5 men won 3-0

but again we had to win 2 matches with tiebreaker. The 3.5 ladies lost 2-2

by virtue of sets won. The 3.0 ladies swept 4-0

Tuesday the 3.0 men won also in a sweep 4-0

Wednesday the 2.5 ladies continued with the sweep as they won 3-0.

The 3.0 ladies won 2-2 by virtue of games won 

Thursday 3.0 men won 3-1

Friday the 2.5 ladies won 2-1. The 3.5 ladies lost 2-2 by virtue of games .

The 2.5 men lost 1-2 but still remain in first place. An injury to Dan Cash

in the final set tiebreaker was a pivotal moment in the loss 

This weeks interclub home matches: 

Monday the 3.5 ladies at 1 and the 3.0 ladies at 3

Tuesday the 3.0 men 

Wednesday the 3.0 ladies 

Thursday the 3.0 men 

Friday the 2.5 men 



In CCWTA news Mary Maloy and Joan Murphy are headed to Heritage

Bay for the winter season finals. Anyone interested in playing the 3.0

spring season please contact Diane Mayette.

Tip of the week:

If you’re in a tight match one way to be successful is to put pressure on

your opponent. Anything deep in what I call the red zone is a start and

the bonus would be if you can hit it with power.

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes!


